5/26/2017 State.co.us Executive Branch Mail - FW: Re: Midway Pit, Permit No. M-1998-018, Technical Revision TR-2, Extension Request

STATE OF

COLORADO Cazier - DNR, Tim <tim.cazier@state.co.us>

FW: Re: Midway Pit, Permit No. M-1998-018, Technical Revision TR-2, Extension

Request
1 message

Kirkland Main <main@kirklandconstruction.us> Thu, May 25, 2017 at 3:49 PM
To: "tim.cazier@state.co.us" <tim.cazier@state.co.us>

Tim,

Sorry that we had your name missed spelled and you missed this. | am resending per David.

From: Kirkland Main

Sent: Wednesday, May 24, 2017 4:05 PM

To: 'tim.crazier@state.co.us'; 'wally.erickson@state.co.us'; 'marty.thomas@kirklandconstruction.us'
Subject: Re: Midway Pit, Permit No. M-1998-018, Technical Revision TR-2, Extension Request

Dear Tim,

Per our conversation concerning review of the Midway Technical Revision 2, Midway Aggregates is requesting an
additional 60 day extension to the review period. | am having computer issues and as an alternative for communication,
please contact Marty Thomas, General Manager at Marty @kirklandconstruction.us or (719) 251-6937 until the computer
issue is resolved.

If you have questions or require additional information, please call.

Sincerely

Midway Aggregates, RLLP

David King
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